
Woodstock Care Home

Page: 1

Posted on November 2, 2022

During the run up to Halloween our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home joined in with arts and crafts and made

Halloween wreaths to decorate the dining room ready for our Monster Mash party.

We cut out pictures of Frankenstein, ghosts, witches, autumn leaves and other spooky pictures to glue to our templates and

enjoyed singing along to songs such as ‘Thriller’ and ‘The Time Warp’ while we got creative together.

Everyone enjoyed seeing their artworks on display over the Halloween weekend and our residents' relatives really liked seeing

their loved ones’ creative work.
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